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                                          DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE:  01/30/2020 
Technical Advisory (TA) Number 

RS/TL20-001 

SUBJECT: Deauthorization of Parents Make A Difference Specialty 
License Plates 
 

 
Overview: 
 
The Parents Make A Difference specialty license plate is being deauthorized due to the organization 
closing. 
 

Details: 
 
Effective February 3, 2020, the Parents Make A Difference specialty license plate will be discontinued.  
Please remove all inventory from your offices and PRIDE will pick it up on future deliveries. 
 
Customers who currently have a Parents Make A Difference specialty license plate will be required to 
replace it at their next renewal.  They may select another specialty license plate or choose a regular 
license plate. 
 
Customers required  to replace their license plate will receive an Advanced Replacement Fund (ARF) 
credit for any fees already paid towards the license plate annual replacement fee. 
 
Additionally, the gift certificate voucher for the Parents Make A Difference specialty license plate is 
deauthorized and is no longer available to customers. 
 
 
Conclusion:  
 
If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field Support 
Center. 
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